
September 2023 

Dear Pastors, Churches and Praying friends, 
 
We have bathed this excellent work in prayer for many years.  Many of you reading this 
have been with me for the whole journey.  
 
God is opening a door for us in Africa. Crown College is opening a Bible center in 
Zimbabwe.  The course will be free. There are few men who trusted the LORD as their 
personal Saviour while I was in Malawi and are willing to go to Zimbabwe and be trained in 
the Word of God. The Church I am currently serving - here in the United Kingdom - are part 
of this mission. God does open doors if we will ask, seek, and knock.  
 
“Ask, and it shall be given you; seek, and ye shall find; knock, and it shall be opened 
unto you.”  Matthew 7:7 
 
And when God opens doors, I still stand back in amazement at his answers because 
truly they are abundantly “above all we could ask or think." 
 

Pray for my family. My wife is a full-time student at the University of Wolverhampton. 

We hope (in a few years) to be eligible to relocate to the United States of America to 

complete our deputation. We are working on the requirements the government 

requires in the United States.  Our desire is to be full-time on the mission field in 

Malawi. 

 

Thank you for all your prayers and support, 

 

Yours in Christ, 

Serugamba Family   
 


